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November 12, 2024 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Broadway Lodging Two LLC. Is constructing a new hotel located at 1104 
E. Walnut Street. 

For the remaining duration of the project, we are requesting to extend 
the following previously approved COC Detailed Permits: 

COC Detailed Permit ROW-006289-2023 for closure of the alley 
running between Walnut and Broadway from Short Street. The 
previous closure permit expires 11/29/2024. 

COC Detailed Permit ROW-002675-2023 for a lane shift, sidewalk 
and parking meter closures on Walnut Street. The previous closure 
permit expires 11/29/2024. 

 
Various reasons have resulted in the necessity to extend these 
permits including weather, existing conditions and material lead 
times. 

 
Due to the above-mentioned reasons, we are requesting the 
extension of both of these permits through 11:59pm on 
December 31, 2024. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Melissa Severs 
Project Manager 
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